
Dr. I. ,. !ioore, 
Director, Indi. an Health Services. 

0455 -10 -13 

Chief, Occupational Health Laooratory: Jan. 5/54. 

Further to your memorandum of 8th 
December, we analyzed the urine sample which 
arrived just before Christmas and were able 
to find no significant amount of arsenic. 

KK /` `J. Kingsley Kay. 


